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There are 4 main issues i see with the current system of accreditation of IMG s
1.the same people who recruit and pay for the recruiting of an img also supervise and verify
their competence .this is a conflict of interest .it should be performed by doctors who are
independant
2. The time taken for the supervision is a large imposition on doctors who are usually
overworked in an area of need
3 the greatest need is in areas which have no doctor , and therefore no supervisor
4 I t appears there is widespread discussion amongst potential IMGs on the content of the
PESCIs there needs to be more varied cases.
 
Ps on an unrelated matter .basing area of workforce shortage / area of need status to council
areas is fundamentally flawed . Country council areas often cover a very small area  of the
population they service
Surprisingly ,country doctors spend a considerable amount of time working in non medicare
funded  medical areas such as delivering babies anaesthetics emergency care  in public
hospitals .
Yours sincerely
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